
 BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
POLICY / INTERPRETATION 

 
 

 
TO:   Whom it may concern  

FROM:  George Reid, Chief Building Official  

DATE:   April 4, 2018 

SUBJECT: Construction Valuations 

The Vineyard City Building Department assesses building permit fees based off the consolidated 
fee schedule adopted by City Council. The fee schedule uses a scaled formula based on the 
valuation of the proposed construction. 

The Building Department uses the building valuation data published by International Code 
Council (ICC). ICC publishes updated valuation data tables in February and August of each year. 
The information included in the building valuation data shows the nationally recognized value 
of construction per square foot for each type of building construction. 

It is the policy of Vineyard City to review and adopt the valuation data annually in March. 
Building permit costs may increase or decrease depending on the valuation data released by 
ICC.  

Please contact the Building Department at (801) 226-1929 with questions regarding this policy. 

 

Chief Building Official        Date _April 4, 2018__ 


